
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

October 14, 2019 Meeting Report 

 

The Grievance Committee received one grievance early in October.  After meeting with 

the grievant as well as their immediate supervisor, the Committee unanimously found in 

favor of the grievant. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jason Beare 

Chair, Staff Grievance Committee 


